
The Hong Kong Jockey Club Scholarships 
Application Deadline Extended to 19 May 2023 

 
Dear Principals and Careers Teachers, 
 
Responding to the request for more time to assist students to complete the application by schools, 
the application deadline of the two new scholarships launched by the Hong Kong Jockey Club is 
now extended to 19 May 2023. You are invited to nominate students in the graduating class for 
the scholarships so that the eligible students can grasp this opportunity to be recognised and 
nurtured as caring leaders for a better Hong Kong. 
 

1. The Hong Kong Jockey Club Chairman’s Scholarship aims to recognise students with 
exceptional academic achievements to pursue undergraduate studies in Hong Kong. Each 
school can nominate up to 3 students. 

 
2. The Hong Kong Jockey Club Striding On Scholarship aims to recognise students who 

have demonstrated resilience and strength of mind to overcome adversities or challenges 
in life, and will pursue undergraduate studies in Hong Kong. Each school can nominate up 
to 2 students who are permanent residents of Hong Kong. 
 

Application Deadline: 19 May 2023 (Fri), 11:59pm 
 
Kindly submit the scholarship application for your student before the deadline via the website 
(https://jcscholarships.hk/). Should you have any enquiries, please contact us via email 
info@jcscholarships.hk or hotline at +852 9782 8856 which operates between 9am-12pm and 
2pm-5pm, Monday to Friday (except public holidays). 
 
 

The Hong Kong Jockey Club Scholarship Secretariat 
 
 
About The Hong Kong Jockey Club Scholarships: 
The Hong Kong Jockey Club is committed to nurturing talents for Hong Kong. Since 1998, the 
Club has supported young talents to pursue their studies through the Hong Kong Jockey Club 
Undergraduate Scholarship, and have since then expanded its scholarship programmes to also 
include a Graduate Scholarship and a Vocational Education Scholarship.  
 
 
Notes: 
1. The application procedures above only apply to students who are studying in secondary schools 

in Hong Kong.  
2. For potential applicants who intend to apply for the Chairman’s Scholarship and are currently 

studying in a secondary school outside Hong Kong (regardless of their citizenship or nationality), 
please refer to the relevant application procedures in the application guidelines on the 
scholarship website.  

3. The Striding On Scholarship is only open to students who are permanent residents in Hong Kong 
and currently studying in a secondary school in Hong Kong. Please refer to the scholarship 
website for the most updated details about the scholarships. 
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